
 

2022 Honor Roll of Donors 

Gifts In Kind 

Season of Sharing 

From Thanksgiving through New Year’s, Samaritan Ministries celebrates the Season of Sharing, a 

program that invites members of the community to share their time, talent and treasure with Samaritan 

guests in creative ways during the holidays. Participants included: 

Blessings Building Bridges partnered with 19 local businesses to collect wish list items as part of their annual 

Turkey challenge. 

Bright Horizon at Wake Baptist Health employees collected and donated wish list items to Samaritan. 

Members of Calvary Baptist Church’s Sunday School created Christmas tree tabletop decorations for the dining 

room. 

The Rev. Beth Cantrell planned and hosted Homeless Persons' Memorial Service at Samaritan Ministries. 

Community Coats Initiative partnered with the Forsyth County Sheriff's Office to distributed coats and other 

winter wear items to guests. 

Don Juan Mexican Restaurant (supper club) prepared and donated food to feed lunch guests. 

Glenn High School Spanish Club donated survival bags to Soup Kitchen guests. 

Good and Clean Detailing LLC (supper club) prepared and served 200 meals to shelter guests the week of 

Thanksgiving. 

HanesBrands employees collected food and personal hygiene items to donate to shelter guests. 

HanesBrands donated socks and clothes to shelter guests. Items were distributed by members of Samaritan 

Ministries Board. Items were also included in Christmas bags to shelter guests. 

Highland Presbyterian Church delivered dessert for shelter guests on Christmas Eve. 

Betty and Jim Holmes’ Food Bank Garden donated fresh produce to the Soup Kitchen. 

Home Depot – University Parkway and Hanes Mall Blvd locations donated a supply of water and food items. 

Brenda and Bobby King delivered Christmas cards for shelter guests. 

JP Lewis (supper club) delivered Pizza (for 75 guests) for dinner.  

Ladies of the Circle of Perfection donated turkeys and sides to the Soup Kitchen. 

Lloyd Presbyterian came to Samaritan to carol for lunch guests. 

The Love Like Allyson Foundation donated 1,000 pairs of socks to Samaritan. 



The Patel family (supper club) prepared a dinner for shelter guests in honor of their grandfather. 

Sheri Payne and her friends made 250 Christmas cards for shelter guests to receive during the holiday season. 

Pisgah United Methodist Church prepared five smoked Boston pork butts for shelter guests. 

Redeemer School students prepared trail mix for shelter guests as they learned about Veteran’s Day. 

Riverrun International Film Festival partnered with Capture Public Relations to collect donations during a free 

screening of the Christmas classic “Elf”. 

Robert B. Glenn High School’s Spanish Club prepared and distributed survival bags for lunch guests.  

The Robinhood Road YMCA hosted a donation drive on Thanksgiving morning. 

Samaritan volunteers, Betty Russell and Susie Huffines delivered hygiene bags for women guests. 

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church collected hats, gloves, and hot cocoa for Samaritan. 

St. Leo Catholic Church’s men's group led by Dick Egloff donated jackets, socks, hats, and gloves for shelter 

guests. 

Summit School made holiday placemats for the dining room.  

Teall Sport and Entertainment prepared PB and J sandwiches and snacks to support our Soup Kitchen and Shelter 

needs. 

Two Cities students delivered trail mix and snacks for shelter guests. 

Village Properties Triad, Salem Glen Residential Association and Salem Glen Country Club organized a 

collection drive to support both the Soup Kitchen and Shelter needs. 

Wake Forest University’s Campus Kitchen (supper club) prepared two Thanksgiving meals for shelter guests as 

part of their annual Turkey Palooza. 

Westside Baptist Church of Winston-Salem collected and donated wish list items to the Soup Kitchen and 

Shelter. 

Winston-Salem Fellows put down new gravel around the building.  

Winston-Salem Recreation and Parks hosted a donation drive through their Holiday Drive-In Bingo event. 

Winston-Salem Recreation and Parks hosted their annual Helping Hands and Paws collection drive to help 

support our Soup Kitchen and Shelter needs. 

 

In-Kind Donors 

Agape Baptist Fellowship 

Allegacy Federal Credit Union 

Arbor Acres 

Ardmore Moravian Church 

Mr. & Mrs. Neil Arrington 

Ashley Academy 

Timothy Austin 

Bank of America 

Peggy Beckman 

Berkshire Hathaway | Carolinas Realty 

Pam Beroth 

Bishop McGuiness High School 

Bona Fide Masks Corp. 

Lori Brandon 

Bo & Kathy Brookby 

Gina Brownell 

Burkhead United Methodist Church 



Burning Flame Christian Church 

Calvary Baptist Day School 

Camino Bakery 

Carriage House 

Pamela L. Carter 

Clyde & Ann Cash 

Mr. & Mrs. Derrick Zoe Casinillo 

Catch Ministries 

Cathedral Oaks Academy 

Celebration Class Sunday School, Centenary United Methodist Church  

Miss Mary Childress 

The Chronicle 

City of Winston-Salem Employees 

City of Winston-Salem Parks & Rec 

Coffee Park Airstream 

Coldwell Banker Triad, Realtors 

College Park Baptist Church 

COOL Program 

Mr. & Mrs. Bob Corirossi 

Craige Jenkins Liipfert & Walker LLP 

Crisis Control Ministry 

Diamondback Grill 

Direct Travel 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Doughton 

Dreamland Park Baptist Church 

The Dwelling 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Edwards 

Brad Egloff 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Egloff 

Robert & Laura Eskeeck 

Evangelical Lutheran Church of the Epiphany 

Tamoika Faison 

First Baptist Church on Fifth 

First Baptist Church on Highland 

Mr. & Mrs. Garry Fisher 

Florida State Alumni Association, Triad Chapter 

Food Lion Charitable Foundation 

Forsyth Country Day 

Forsyth County Department of Public Healh 

Forsyth County Sheriff's Office 

Forsyth Technical Community College 

The Fresh Market 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Garner 

Gideons 

Glenn High School 

Essex Glover 

Golden Lamb Rest Home 

Goler Metropolitan AME Zion Church 

Goodness Gracious 

Great Clips 



Greater Faith Deliverance Center 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Halsey 

Harmony Grove UMC Methodist Men 

Harmony Grove United Methodist Church 

Waltraud Hawn 

Melanie Hayes 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony R. Hayes 

Shelley Hedgecock 

Helping Hands Ministry 

Richard & Sandra Hickman 

Carol Hildebrant 

Ebony Hill 

Frances Holly 

Nina Holton 

Holy Family Catholic Church 

Home Depot 

David Hood 

Hope Community Church 

Hope Dealers Outreach 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Huffines 

I.L. Long Construction Co., Inc. 

Iglesia de Jesu Crista Palabra Miel 

Interfaith Alliance of Clemmons 

Mr. & Mrs. Ted Irvin 

J&T Training Services 

Marcy Jackson 

Jefferson Church of Christ 

LuAnn Jones 

Mr. & Mrs. Al Jones 

Sarah Joyner 

Junior League of Winston-Salem 

Barbara Kawecki 

Keep Winston-Salem Beautiful 

Carol Kirby 

Kiwanis Club 

Knollwood Baptist Church 

Koinonia Sunday School Class, Winston-Salem Friend 

Sherry Koontz 

Barbara Kramer 

Krispy Kreme 

Ladies of the Circle of Perfection 

Bishop Seth Lartey 

Lamar Outdoor Advertising 

Cindy A. Leonard 

Lewisville Elementary School 

Lewisville UMC Youth Group 

Lindley College 

Chip Linville 

Janie Livengood 

Livingstone College 



Lloyd Presbyterian Church 

Lowes Foods 

Main Street United Methodist Church 

Rev. Dr. Francis S. Manns, Jr. 

Mars Hill Baptist Church 

Barbara Martin 

Mr. & Mrs. Kelvin Mayfield 

Christine McCormick 

Phillip Greg McLeese 

Mr. & Mrs. Dwayne McNair 

Jessica Mendez Rowe 

Bobbie Miller 

Susan Mabry Mills 

Minglewood Farms 

Mr. & Mrs. Nick Mitchell 

Morris Chapel United Methodist Church 

MRF Deli Provisions Inc. 

Mt. Carmel Missionary Baptist Church 

Mt. Tabor High School 

Mt. Tabor United Methodist Church 

Don Mumy 

NC Cooperative Extension 

New Day Community Church 

New Hope Ministry 

New Hope United Methodist Church 

New Hope UMC Women Circle 1 

New Hope UMC Women Circle 2 

New Philadelphia Moravian Church 

Marc Newton 

NC Department of Agriculture 

North Point Academy Globetrotters 

North State Environmental 

Novant Health 

Novant Health Diabetes Institute 

Novant Health Mobile Cruiser 

Oaklawn Baptist Church 

Opportunity Class, First Christian Church  

Ottendorf Labs 

Panera Bread 

Byron and Melissa Parker 

Peace Haven Baptist Church 

Pinedale Christian Church 

Lanie Pope 

Jim & Jan Randall 

Redeemer School 

Republic Waste Services 

REVO 

Reynolda Church 

Gary Richardson 

River Birch Lodge 

Barbara Roberts 



Denise Robinson 

Gail Robinson 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Rosenberger 

Steve & Betty Russell 

William Safford 

Saints Home United Methodist Church 

Salem Creek Friends Meeting 

Salemtowne 

Salvation Army of Winston-Salem 

Katherine Scott 

Second Harvest Food Bank 

Sertoma Club of Winston-Salem 

Servant's Heart Worship Center 

Mr. & Mrs. Philippe Sevin 

Share Cooperative 

Leon Sharp 

Sheffield Financial 

Shepherd's Heart Learning Center 

Sherwood Forest Elementary School 

Josie S. Shirley 

Short Street Gastro Lab 

SmartCare 

Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Smith 

Society of St. Andrew 

Society of St. Andrews/Durham 

South Fork Elementary School 

Southeastern Health Care 

Larry Springs 

Mary Spruill 

St. Leo the Great Catholic Church 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

St. Stephen's Missionary Baptist Church 

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Steen 

Steen Valuation Group 

Letitia Stull 

Summit School 

Cynthia & Marty Talley 

Target 

Wooten Taylor 

Taylor Brothers 

Temple Holiness Apostolic Church 

Angela Tesh 

The Academy at Middle Fork 

The Faith Zone 

Tony Minor 

Triad Hammer & Nails 

Two Cities Church 

Union Cross Baptist Church 

Union Grove Baptist Church 

United Health Centers 



Unity Moravian Church 

University Dental Associates - Comp Rehab 

Bernadette Upson 

Vienna Elementary School 

Vivid Dental 

Wake Forest Campus Kitchen 

Wake Forest School of Medicine 

Wake Forest University 

Wake Forest University, Department of Counseling 

Wake Forest University, Department of Eductation 

Wake Forest University, Volunteer Center 

Ms. Wendy Wales 

Westside Christian Church 

Ms. Cindy Williams 

Winston-Salem Journal 

Winston-Salem State University 

Sam Wixson 

Joel Harold Wooten 

WXII 

Yadkin Valley District, Western NC Conference 

YMCA 

Erika C. Zimmerman 

 


